Stephanie Hesford

From: Adriana Bellemans SSRGS R
Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2015 5:46 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Put an end to greyhound racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Please put an end to greyhound racing. Animals are not here to be exploited, they are to be loved as part of the
family.

Mahatma Ghandi said ....."The greatness of a nation and its moral progress can be judged by the way its animals are
treated. " Our nation is leaving much to be desired!

Sincerely,
Adriana Bellemans

Coningham, TAS 7054



